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STARS Steering Committee

Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education
213 Y2 North Limestone

Lexington, Kentucky 40507

Dear Colleagues:

| am pleased to submit for your consideration lllinois Institute of Technology’s
(II'T) Sustainability Tracking Assessment and Rating System (STARS) report. IIT
faculty and staff have collaborated on a variety of sustainability initiatives on our
campus and we are proud of the research taking place in such areas as
sustainable energy production and electricity delivery systems.

Our commitment to sustainability can be found across the institution—from our
recycling and waste reduction program to our curriculum. With this report, we
continue to build on the success of the IIT Campus Sustainability Plan and
Metrics Program, and | am happy to share our success with our colleagues at
AASHE.

| affirm that the lllinois Institute of Technology's STARS submission is an
accurate documentation of our progress and commitment to sustainability. Thank
you for giving us the opportunity to participate in this important endeavor.

Sincerely,

JM" W Cndoraon,
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